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19 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Not much to write this week – all students have been back full time and it’s great that the school is buzzing with 
activity once again. 
  
We have now completed the three supervised LFD COVID-19 tests in school and I am pleased to report that all 
were negative – approximately 2000 tests for staff and students in the last few weeks. An enormous thank you to 
the volunteers who made the set-up and running of the test centre possible. We ask that you ensure your child 
now tests twice a week at home and you have had details about how to register their result with the NHS and with 
us. We will provide the tests and we would ask that you also continue twice a week testing through the Easter 
holidays. 
  
Today was a non-uniform day to raise money for Comic Relief and we have raised £496.10 - thank you for your 
support. 
  
The school will close at 3pm next Friday, 26th March, for the two-week Easter break. 
  
With kind regards 
  
Rachel Kelly 
Headteacher 
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